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Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
We have come to the end of Term 1 already! Thank you to those parents who took advantage of the 
Parent / Teacher interviews. These are an excellent opportunity to gain insight into your child’s learning. 
LIPS teachers have put much effort into tailoring their teaching and learning experiences to individual 
student needs, and the Student Portfolios showcase the quality of what has been happening in 
classrooms this term. 
 
I would like to wish all LIPS families a safe enjoyable Easter Holiday, and I look forward to seeing 
everyone back for Term 2 on Tuesday the 16th April. 
 
 

Congratulations Week 9 Principal Award Winners 
 

 
 

 
 
Rosh George – Year 6 
 
Lekiu Watori – Prep 
 
James Butt – Year 3 
 
Nina Waho – Year 1 
 
Ivana Zeriga-Gati – Year 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Long Run and Ballgames Carnival 
This year, we have decided to separate the Long Run and Ballgames Carnival from the Athletics 
Carnival and these will be run tomorrow, Thursday 29th March. The students will have normal lessons 
until lunch time and then after eating time, will proceed to the oval to get ready for the carnival. The Long 
Run (similar to a Cross Country) will be run from 1.15 until 2 pm with various courses happening around 
the school and townsite. The students have been practicing this and staff will be situated to help them 
around the course. Following this, from 2 pm until 2.45pm, the students will participate in a variety of ball 
games in their class groups. The points from these events will carry over to the aggregate Athletics 
carnival winners. Students are to wear their sports uniform tomorrow. 
 
Term 2 Calendar 
Attached is the School Calendar with Term 2 dates updated. These dates are accurate as of now and 
you will be alerted to any additional events and date changes via the Toksave. 

 

      Week 10 Term 1 2018  

 

 

 



Congratulations to our Term 1 Student Councillors who shared 
their Council experiences with us! 

 
Parent and Emergency Contacts  
If your phone number, email address or emergency contacts have recently changed can you please 
notify Rose in the front office? This information needs to be up to date, at all times, to support the safety 
and wellbeing of all students at our school. 
 

National Mining Safety Week 
Thanks to the Newcrest Safety team for organising a school visit to the mine! 
 

 
End of Term 
Please note that the last day of Term 1 is THURSDAY MARCH 29. 

 
 
 

 

VIP Champions!  
Beverly, Joshia, Bertilla and Zoey 

 
 
 
 

 

If you have any questions or suggestions regarding Lihir International Primary School, please make an 
appointment to come in and see me. 
 

 
Kind regards 

Greg Neville  


